Just a few announcements/reminders for today:

Tailgating Form
Have you turned in your tailgating form?  It's due today!  I have attached a copy for your convenience.

Shoes
If you haven't already done so - please turn in your payments for shoes.  Guard members are paying for shoes and gloves.  As a reminder - all checks should be made payable to SCHS Band Boosters.
Marching Band Shoes - $40
Guard Shoes - $32
Guard Gloves - $16

Show Shirt Order
Show Shirt order forms are out - see attached.  They are due on Monday, August 26th!  All band members will receive one show shirt as part of their band fees.  It's always a good idea, however, to have an extra one on hand.  Doing laundry at 11PM on game night so that you have it for Saturday morning competitions = no fun.

TAG DAY
It's almost that time again -Tag Day!
Tag Day is one of our biggest fundraisers of the year.  This year, it will be on Saturday, September 14th.  Below is a note from our awesome Tag Day coordinator - Chris Walton:
 
Students:  If you need that excuse to finish binge watching one last tv show before the beginning of the year, there are 18 boxes of tags that need to be created by Labor Day.  The materials that you need to make the tags are in the back of the band room.  All you need to do is pick up a box of envelopes, a set of address labels, and a stack of tags - and assemble.  There is an example in each box.  PLEASE sign out the box on the form so that we know who volunteered to create tags. Each box is worth 4 service hours.

Parents:  Tag Day is the biggest fundraiser of the year for the Performing Arts Department.  It is only successful with parent support (A LOT of parent support1)  Please mark your calendars now for September 14th.  More information will be coming out soon.
Enjoy the rest of your summer break!
Ms. Walton

POOL PARTY - THANK YOU!
Last night's pool party was a success!  Thank you to all of the parents who volunteered and/or donated food!

SOCIAL MEDIA
Please be sure you are following us on social media.  We post announcements, pictures, etc.  You can find us at "South County High School Bands" on Facebook and "Socobandstallions" on Instagram.  We are also keeping the website updated - www.schsbands.org.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a great day~
Heather Cooper

